
War Years Remembered 
 
“This Council notes the priceless and globally renowned work of War Years Remembered as 
well as the impact COVID-19 has had on the museum.  
  
Consequently, given the importance of not only preserving our social and military history as 
well as offering educational lessons that offer excellent ways of building bridges between 
communities, including ethnic minorities, this Council agrees to engage with War Years 
Remembered on finding a suitable solution to their current struggles, including a proposed 
relocation to Belfast.  
  
This Council agrees that such a move would be beneficial not only to our city’s economy and 
attractiveness through local tourism, but also through the provision of education to our schools, 
colleges and local community groups.”  
 
Proposer: Councillor Pankhurst 
 
Seconder: Alderman Copeland 
 
(To be referred without discussion to the Strategic Policy and Resources Committee)  

 


